
Loyalist City Amateur Radio Club, Inc.
Saint John, N.B.

Founded in 1937

LOYALIST CITY AMATEUR RADIO CLUB MEETING

A meeting was held at Kings County Museum in Hampton, N.B. on third Tuesday, January 23, 2024 at 7:00 pm 

Members Attending:

Ivan Cunningham, VE9TIC Len Morgan, VE9MY Paul Leger, VE9NC
G Linda Friars, VE9GLF Jim Irvine, VE9WH Russ Hemphill, VE9FI 
Doug St. Onge, VE9DSO Rick Sancton, VE9RS Pat Hemphill, VE9DZ
Owen Kaser, VE9AAP Hoyt Golding, VE9WHG Ian Benjamin, VE9HB
Kyle Boyle, VE9KZ Hugh McLellan, VE1AKZ

Guests: Jim Wade, VE9DH, Melanie Wade, VE9SX, Aaron Dyck (Bovaird Telecom)

There wasn't any meeting in December due to a visit at the Coast Guard facilities guided by Peter Campbell.

Mr. Dyck explained all the phones he collected that are at the museum.

After Mr. Dyck, President, Paul Leger, asked about other business and Kyle Boyle offered to help with the 
website.  It was discussed that there should be a “members section” to log in for minutes and other personal 
information. Put on agenda for February. Also in February talk about Zoom.

Home (lcarc.ca) 

Len had a presentation of St. Paul Island in 1999.

Next Meeting February 20  2024 at NBCC at 7pm.

_____________________________ _________________________________

G Linda Friars, VE9GLF, Secretary Paul Leger, VE9NC

https://www.lcarc.ca/

